Jane Rasely

From: Amy Aspell <amyaspell5@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 8, 2019 3:03 PM

To: PCD

Subject: New Hotel Proposed

Hello Olivia,

| just heard about the hotel-restaurant-spa-ampitheater proposed for across the street (Winslow Way) from Flowering
Around. Sounds like a downtown Seattle hotel. Isn’t there an affirmed intention to keep our island “small town” and
rural? This certainly will NOT aid in the affordable housing need category. While the hotel sounds interesting enough
for somewhere | think it does not fit with the intentions | am aware of for BI.

Amy Aspell



